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PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – March 12, 2024 

Fatal Crash Investigation 
 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Tuesday, March 12, 2024, at approximately 1:27 a.m., the Fort 

Worth Police Department was dispatched to North Freeway and Fossil Creek Blvd. 

responding to a major accident 

 

Upon arrival, North units located a two-vehicle crash involving a semi-truck and a motorcycle. 

The Fort Worth Fire Department along with MedStar assisted to provide medical care. The 

rider of the motorcycle was pronounced deceased on the scene by medical personnel. The 

driver of the semi was transported to a local hospital with non-life threating injuries.  

 

At this time investigators remain on scene. Traffic remains slow in the area of Northbound 

Interstate 35 W. at Fossil Creek Blvd.  

 

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once next of kin 

have been notified. 

 

Investigators are asking anyone with video or other information about this incident to call Fort 

Worth Police Department at 817-392-4222. Tipsters can remain anonymous by calling Crime 

Stoppers of Tarrant County at (817) 469-8477. 

 

Report #240019289. 
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